
Summer Tutoring 

The summer months provide an opportunity for students to focus on particular areas of extra 

challenge, without the stress and fatigue of daily schoolwork. This is also a time when lack of 

practice sometimes makes the transition back to class in the Fall more difficult.  

With this in mind, private tutoring will be offered with Miss Howell from June 4-August 17, 

2018.  The content of the individualized one-hour sessions will be tailored to the particular 

needs of the student in areas of Language Arts at all grade levels,  including phonetic reading 

and spelling, reading comprehension, creative writing,  grammar, and language mechanics.  

Elementary math instruction in the four basic operations, including counting, place value, 

borrowing, carrying, counting money, telling time, and fact mastery drills will also be available. 

Both morning and afternoon times will be available for twice-weekly sessions on Mondays and 

Wednesdays, and schedules can be adjusted to accommodate vacations.  (For students 

enrolled in Summer Camp, those paying for tutoring will have their sessions during their time 

on campus.)  Cost will be $20 per hour, payable directly to Miss Howell and due in advance on 

Wednesday for the following week.  Please contact her to reserve an opening for your child, or 

to obtain further information.  Miss Howell can be reached at (740) 262-2335, or by email at 

darladhowell@gmail.com . 

A number of our students, as well as public school students, have benefited greatly from 

tutoring with Miss Howell.  If your child needs additional assistance, I highly recommend her.         

Mr. Haithcock 
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